

April 15, 2009

Kathleen Griffin Community Liaison Woodland High/Middle School 757 Park St Woodland, WA 98674-9498

RE: Cintas AED Scholastic Program

Dear Ms. Griffin:

In late December, Cintas launched the Scholastic AED Grant program to assist schools in placing life-saving technology into their schools. Through this program, Cintas is providing 100 AED (Automated External Defibrillator) units to schools nationwide.

The response to the Cintas Scholastic AED program was exceptional, with over 600 applications received for the AED grant. The selection process for the grant recipients was rigorous, consisting of an independent selection committee with local school affiliates, to determine the final 100 recipients. While Cintas appreciates your interest in our Scholastic AED program, unfortunately, your school was not selected to receive a ReviveRTM AED.

Cintas continues to support placing this life-saving technology into schools across the nation. Therefore, we are offering significantly discounted rates for the purchase of our ReviveRTM AED units through September 30, 2009. The discounted rates include a ReviveRTM AED package for \$1195, which includes an AED, medical prescription, prep and response kit, an extra set of pads, wall mount cabinet and signage. You may also purchase the ReviveRTM AED unit for \$995 (a \$500 savings).

Both packages include a free site assessment to optimize your AED emergency program and a 10% discount for any online or instructor led American Heart Association CPR and AED training course offered by Cintas.

Sudden cardiac arrest is a critical issue facing our communities. If you are interested in learning more about a Cintas AED solution, please contact your local Cintas First Aid & Safety representative at 1-877-973-2811. Thank you again for responding to the Cintas Scholastic AED program.

Sincerely,

Nancy Petersen

Senior Marketing Manager

Maney & Petersen

Cintas - First Aid & Safety